
From:  Stuart Lichtman <salichtman@gmail.com>

Sent time:  03/30/2021 04:25:14 PM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  We demand open, transparent and proper trenching by neutral experts not paid by Millennium.
 

8910 Wonderland Avenue 
Los Angeles, CA 90046

Sent from my iPhone so please excuse typos as well as Siri, text replacement and auto correct 
awkwardness. From 1695687064132921716@xxx Tue Mar 30 19:40:01 +0000 2021


